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Dear Planning Inspectors,

EA1N & EA2 SUBSTATION SITE

The proposed sites around Friston for the substations have now been sterilised in that they
have been chemically treated to prevent anything from growing on them.  Random diggers
are scattered around the landscape working away at their investigations.  Traffic road signs
line the roads into and out of the village, warning us to be careful.  The scene looks like
something from a dystopian film after an apocalyptic occurrence except that this is not an
imagined place, this is real.  The barren landscapes have exposed the vastness of the
proposal and it’s lifeless state is only a foreshadowing of what’s to come.

I know you have been to the site serval times.  It is well worth seeing now as uncultivated
land.  It’s the best impact assessment you can have.

Yours sincerely,

Mya Manakides 
My Ref ID No 20023260 and 20023261
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